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Welcome

e extend a warm welcome to everyone who is 
davening with us today.W

Special welcomes to those visiting from out-of-town, 
including the Kallah, Tova Laufer; her parents, 
Miriam and Michael Laufer; her siblings, Becky and 
Jacob Laufer, all of NYC; Dov's brother, Robby 
Mogyoros, of Philadelphia; and Dov's friend, Etan 
Marcovicci, of NYC.

Thank You

Thank you to those giving our Divrei Torah. Jonathan 
Teitelbaum, Friday night; Danny Mogyoros, Shabbat 
morning; Bori Swinkin, Seudah Shlishit.

Mazel Tov

Mazel Tov to Dov Mogyoros upon his Aufruf today. 
Dov's wedding, at the newly-renovated Lincoln 
Square Synagogue, will be August 6th.

Mazel Tov to Michelle Auerbach and Mike Segan 
upon their forthcoming marriage. Mazel Tov to 
Michelle's parents Jeff and Terri Auerbach and to 
Mike's parents, Harry and Ada Segan, all of Denver.

Mazel Tov to William Mogyoros, upon becoming a 
Bar Mitzvah in Philadelphia. William is the son of 
Monique and Robby Mogyoros, the grandson of Dr. 
Miguel and Aniko Mogyoros, and great-grandson of 
Mrs. Aranka Jonap.

Phillip and Shevi Brenig's new son's Brit Milah is 
scheduled for Friday morning at EDOS, 7:30 AM, 

followed by a seudah. Mazel Tov to the Brenig and 
Fried families upon this special occasion.

Special Membership Meeting

A special membership meeting has been called for 
Sunday, August 11th, at 8:30 PM (after Mincha), per 
our discussions at the semi-annual meeting. Please 
come in person, or vote by proxy (if eligible). 

Events

Eruv Warning—For the next 2-5 weeks, Xcel will be 
replacing rusted-out light poles in the Lowry area. 
These poles are used by the Eruv. While the crews are 
being very cooperative, it is still possible that the Eruv 
may be down for Shabbat due to the repairs. Please 
call the Eruv Hotline each week to obtain status, or 
subscribe to the Eruv text message service. The Eruv 
hotline is 303-836-3788: DenverEruv.org. 

Softball—Double Header? Next softball games are 
Sunday, July 28s,, vs. Denver Synagogue Bench Jocks

Times Friday ,ca Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Daf Yomi 5:30 1 hour before mincha 6:30 5:30 5:30 5:30 5:30 5:30
Shacharit 6:45 9:00 7:30 6:30 6:45 6:45 6:30 6:45
Mincha 7:00 7:55 8:00 8:00 8:00 8:00 8:00 7:00

4: 8:00 23: 9:00 4: 7:53

Send bulletin announcements to 
newsletter@edosdenver.org by Wednesday.

Oral announcements are due to the President 
(president@edosdenver.org) by Thursday afternoon

Visit us online at www.edosdenver.org.

EDOS Shabbat Announcements
East Denver Orthodox Synagogue President, Dr. Moshe Levi
198 S. Holly St., Denver, CO 80246 Gabbai, Shlomo Fried
303-322-7943

EDOS Classes This Week

Rambam Shiur Avi Mehler/ 
Shlomo Fried

Shabbat 8:30 AM

Shabbat Shiur Rabbi Engel Shabbat 50 minutes 
before 
Mincha

Halacha Sugya Rabbi Fleisher Sunday 8:15 AM

Talmud Moed 
Katan

Rabbi Fleisher Sunday 8:00 PM

Talmud Bava 
Basra

Rabbi Leban Monday 1 hour 
before 
mincha

Talmud Baba 
Metzia

Tzvi Gelt Tuesday After 
Shacharit

Parsha-Sichat 
Mussar

Rabbi Yoel 
Unger

Tuesday 7:30 PM

Office Hours:
Shul Office: Lottie Soble, Manager
 Sunday, Wednesday 8-10 AM
 Monday 2:30-5 PM
 Tuesday, Thursday: 1-5 PM

E-mail: manager@edosdenver.org

Readings
ArtScroll Torah 980

ArtScroll Haftorah 1197
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JFK Field #7. 11 AM, and noon vs HEA-brews, JFK 
Field #6.

Zevi Kaufman Live! Motzoei Shabbat, August 3rd, 10 
PM, at EDOS. All are invited to enjoy this very special 
event and listen to the soulful music of Zevi Kaufman. 
No cost to participants. Bring your own amazing 
energy to add to this uplifting and enjoyable evening.

Annual Event October 24th

Jeff & Mindy Hecht will be this year's Honorees at our 
Annual Event. Shlomo Fried & Avi Mehler will be 
recognized with Young Leadership Awards. Please 
save the date of Thursday, October 24th for this very 
special event.

Notes

Sara Schwartz—Our long-time member, Mrs. Sara 
Schwartz, has relocated to Baltimore, to be near her 
family there, Eddie and Michelle Schwartz.

YU Championsgate Conference—EDOS will be 
represented by some of our members in the last 
Shabbat of July conference in Orlando. The conference 
serves as a think-tank and action-center for YU. The 
conference also addresses opportunities and 
challenges facing the Orthodox community. 

The East Denver Eruv has served our community for 
many years. It has helped grow our community, and 
has enhanced our Oneg Shabbat weekly. The Eruv is 
supported entirely by donations. Every donation, 
regardless of size, is greatly appreciated. Please check 
the list of supporters on the bulletin board by the 
entrance to the Shul. If your name is not on the list, we 
ask that you consider a contribution this year to the 
Eruv. Questions? See Jay Moskowitz.
Chesed Teamwork—The EDOS Chesed team strives 
to make EDOS a welcoming place, ensuring that 
visitors are greeted properly, and arranging Shabbat 
hospitality for these guests. We encourage you to be 
part of this important initiative! Whether we know in 
advance that an out-of-town visitor would appreciate 
an invitation, or we only find out at Shul on Shabbat, 
we'd like members to let us know when they can 
share their Shabbat table and delicious food with 
others. Please speak to Michelle Teitelbaum or any 
board member for more information. 

Upcoming Events

We send off Daniel Guiot and his family to Israel this 
week, as he begins the trip that culminates in his Bar 
Mitzvah celebrations in August, in Israel. You are 

invited to attend if you are in the neighborhood!

We celebrate with Rebecca Tessler at a Shabbat Kallah, 
August 17th, at the Tessler home.

Sunday, August 18th—Rabbi Mordechai Willig

August 23rd-24th Denver Community Kollel Shabbaton

August 30th-31st, Rabbi Daniel Lapin.

Rosh Hashana and Yom Kippur programming will be 
announced shortly.

Shmini Atzeret, Jonathan Teitelbaum's Aufruf.

Other events planned for the future include Rabbi 
Herschel Schachter, and Rabbi Steven Weil.

Kiddush

The Kiddush today is sponsored by the Mogyoros 
family in honor of their son, Dov's, Aufruf.

Community Events

Colorado Hebrew Chorale—The Annual Summer 
Sight-Singing Romp! Join the Chorale and area singers 
and conductors for a program of instant music-
making, where YOU are the choir! The annual 
Summer Sight-Singing Romp takes place this Monday 
night, July 29th, at HEA, 7:30 PM. Musical ranges from 
the Renaissance to the present, with choruses from 
Handel's Israel in Egypt as the featured work for the 
evening. All that, and a raffle too! Admission-$5, 
payable at the door. Information and RSVP: Carol 
Kozak Ward, 303=355-0232. 

Keshet of the Rockies--Annual dinner is Sunday, 
August 25th, at BMH-BJ. Honorees are Mrs. Ida 
Goldberger, Avi and Shoshi Schwalb and EDOS'  very 
own Nechama Zakroff. Nechama, the daughter of 
Randy and Elise Zakroff, receives the Student of the 
Year Award. It would be meaningful if all of EDOS 
would support Keshet, and pay tribute to Nechama 
and the other honorees. For info, call Meryl Jacobs, 
303-321-0666 or Michelle Teitelbaum, 303-333-0300.

Radio Chavurah—Sunday, July 28th, 6:30 pm on 990 
KRKS AM, Radio Chavura speaks with community 
member Jeff Hecht about the legacy of his father, Emil, 
z"l, and how he is carrying it forward. Also, they talk 
to Internet pioneer Rabbi Yaakov Menken, the founder 
of Torah.org, about Jewish learning in the age of the 
World Wide Web. - www.chavura.com 

Shabbat Shiur

The Shabbat Shiur is 50 minutes before Mincha.

Imagine a week without the Eruv. Do your part to keep it going! 
It’s only $36 to sponsor a week of the East Side Eruv! Your announcement will be heard by all weekly callers. Call 
Barbara Schwartz, 303-394-3117, as far in advance as possible to reserve your week.

The ERUV hotline is 303-836-3788: DenverEruv.org: Check each week one hour before candlelighting.

EDOS can mail special cards from the Shul office for births, birthdays, anniversaries, engagements, condolences and 
Mazel Tovs. And your support means so much to the Shul!
If you wish to receive these announcements by E-mail, please visit denverjewish.com/mailman/listinfo/edos. This service is available to members 
and out-of-town family. 
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Dov Mogyoros—Tova Laufer Wedding
Dov's Aufruf
July 27, 2013

Today, we celebrate the Aufruf of Dov Mogyoros, son of Aniko and Dr. Miguel Mogyoros, long 
time members of our Shul and great-grandson of our devoted member Mrs. Aranka Jonap, to 
Tova Laufer, daughter of Miriam and Michael Laufer of New York City

The kallah attends Columbia University in New York where she is working on her degree in 
physical therapy. The chatan, named for his maternal grandfather, Mr. Bela Jonap, z”l, is an 
attorney with a national firm in Philadelphia. Dov also has a MBA from the Wharton School. 

The chatan is the youngest of the four Mogyoros boys, and Tova has three younger siblings.

The couple will be married at the Lincoln Square Synagogue in New York City on August 6th.

One might ask, why have the Aufruf today, rather than next Shabbat when the wedding is still 
ten days away?

And one could answer--because, next Shabbat, in Philadelphia, is the Bar Mitzvah of the first 
Mogyoros grandson, to wit: William, son of Monique (Fish) Mogyoros and Robby, our favorite 
oral surgeon.

Robby has also copied his father in that both he and Miguel have four sons. In this connection, 
it is interesting to note that Miguel’s seat mate, for so many years, is Dr. Alex Jacobs, who also 
is blessed with four sons. And we take cognizance of the fact that the Laufers have four 
daughters.

It is a pleasure to greet the Kallah, her parents, Miriam and Michael, Becky and Jacob, Tova’s 
sister and brother; and, of course, all of the Mogyoros boys.

So we have a double Mazel Tov, first, for next Shabbat, to William, 
his parents, grandparents Fish and Mogyoros, and in ten days, to 
the chatan, Dov, and his kallah, Tova, and grandparents Laufer and 
Mogyoros and especially to great-grandmother, Mrs. Jonap and to 
all of the siblings, nephews, nieces, uncles, aunts and the gantze 
mishpoche.

And may these two Simchas receive a Bracha 
from Hashem for happiness, good health and 
hatzlacha rabba.

Jack Greenwald


